Flathead County
Board of Commissioners

Brad W. Abell (406) 758-5503
Randy L. Brodehl
Pamela J. Holmquist

April 8, 2024

Montana Department of Revenue
Attention: Cannabis Control
Brynn Dennehy

Management Officer
Brynn.Dennehy@mt.gov

RE: Marijuana Licensees / Flathead County

To Whom It May Concern:

The Flathead County electorate approved Initiative Measure No. 190 in the November
3, 2020, general election by greater than 50%. Please note that as of this date, Flathead
County has not adopted any marijuana-specific regulations, zoning, or ordinances related to
marijuana businesses in our jurisdiction — marijuana activities will be regulated as other like
activity classifications such as commercial, agricultural, etc. Further, Flathead County does
not license marijuana businesses within our jurisdiction.

Unless notified otherwise, this letter serves as notice of approval pursuant to passage
of Initiative Measure No. 190 (2020) for all licensees within Flathead County, outside of
municipal jurisdictions City of Columbia Falls, City of Kalispell, and City of Whitefish.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
FLATHEAD COUNTY, MONTAN
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Randy L. Brodehl, Chairman

800 South Main, Room 302 ** Kalispell, MT 59901 ** Fax (406) 758-5861



